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Greeting by the Rector of the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens,  

Professor Gerasimos Siasos 
With particular pleasure on behalf of the Rector's Authorities of the National and 
Kapodistrian University of Athens, I welcome the opening of the International Sports 
Law Symposium entitled “Sports in the World Today and Sports Law” which is 
organized among others by the Hellenic Sports Law Research Center in collaboration 
with the Academy of Sports Law and the Master’s Program (NKUA) “Marketing, 
"Sports, Culture, Politics". 
The subject of the Symposium touches on a highly topical and complex issue. In an 
era of rapid changes and fluid geopolitical balances, sport is called upon to respond to 
new challenges and play an increasingly important role in our society. 
It is undeniable that sports can be a powerful tool for promoting peace, understanding 
and solidarity between people. 
In this context, the International Sports Law Symposium acquires particular 
importance and is a valuable opportunity for in-depth analysis and fruitful dialogue on 
critical issues such as: The institutional autonomy of sport, the international 
legislative framework for sport, the importance of the International Charter of Sports 
as the basis of International Sports Law. 
I strongly believe that all presentations will contribute to the constructive exchange of 
views, the production of knowledge and the development of innovative ideas for the 
future of sports and sports law. 
Last but not least, I would like to warmly congratulate the Sports Law Professor of the 
Department of Physical Education and Sports Science of the National and 
Kapodistrian University of Athens, President of the International Sports Law 
Association and the Hellenic Sports Law Research Center, Mr. Dimitrios 
Panagiotopoulos, for this important event. I wish you success in the proceedings of 
the Symposium. 

Best Regards, 

The Rector of the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 

Professor Gerasimos Siasos 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


